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Dear Parents and Carers 

 
World Book Day 
 
On Friday this week we were excited to see so many fantastic 
costumes for World Book Day. Here are some photos of some of the 
fantastic costumes.  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Thanks to Mr Woodhead for the super workshops and book swap event that took place this week. 
The children really enjoyed this opportunity and lots of books were swapped.  
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 
 

Friday 11 March – 
Bramblewood class 
assembly 9.30am 
 
Friday 18 March – Fourfold 
Class Assembly 9.30am 
 
Friday 25 March – Striding 
Top class assembly 
9.30am 
 
Sunday 27 March – 
Wednesday 30 march – 
Condover Hall residential 
Year 4 and Year 5 
 
Friday 1 April – Sunburst 
class assembly 9.30am 
 
Thursday 7 April – Easter 
Activity Day 
 
Friday 8 April – Vaisakhi 
Celebration Day 
 
Monday 11 April – Friday 
22 April – Easter Break – 
school is closed 
 
Monday 25 April – School 
reopens from Summer 
Term  
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School Car Parks 
 
We would like to remind all parents and carers that the school car parks on New Street and Uplands 
Road are for staff use only. The gates to the New Street car park have been open to allow Year 1 
children to be dropped off and picked up at the top playground. Please do no drive your vehicle into 
this car park as it blocks access for staff and creates a hazard for our children. Thank you.  
 
Move It March     
 
Move it March has begun! This challenge aims to increase the amount of 
physical activity children complete during the school week. The children will 
have received an activity tracker sheet with 67 wolf heads on. Each time your 
child does 15 minutes of physical activity at home, they need to colour one of 
the heads in.  
 
At the end of March, please send their completed activity tracker in with your child; they will receive a 
certificate for their level of participation and if they have made it to the platinum level, will be entered 
into a prize draw. 
 
If you would like to find out more information about the Move it March challenge, you can watch the 
following short assembly made by the local school sports partnership: 
https://youtu.be/mVxuktwqaDw 
 
Thank you 
Mr Squires 
 
Attendance Award   

 
This week the class with the highest attendance in KS1 is Bramblewood and 
Rainbow’s End. 
 
The class with the highest attendance in KS2 for the half term is Cader idris. 
 
 

 
Covid reporting  
 
The government guidance has recently changed meaning that people who test positive for Covid are 
now longer legally required to isolate. However, the government still advise that adults and children 
who test positive stay at home and to avoid contact with other people, and so we will continue to 
follow this advice.  
 
If your child tests positive they should not attend school. After 5 days, they may take a Lateral Flow 
Test followed by another the next day - if both are negative, and they do not have a temperature, they 
can safely return to their normal routine.   
 
Casual cleaners    
 
We are currently seeking casual staff to assist our team with cleaning. As this is a casual role, we 
cannot guarantee hours or days. Sometimes cleaners are poorly or have appointments so we like to 
have a contacts list who can fill this role on an ad-hoc basis. If this is an opportunity that would suit 
you then please do visit the office for an application form.   
 

https://youtu.be/mVxuktwqaDw

